
4th Grade News

Highlights of the Week

We hope you all have a wonderful Thanksgiving break!

Math
We finished up our math menu work from last week and looked a little more into patterns with shapes and
numbers.

We also did some activities with Ms. Shawna about boundaries and feeling uncomfortable and speaking up
to take care of ourselves.  We all worked on personal boundary reflection posters. Check out the pics below!

Science
We watched a mystery science video on What is the longest a person has stayed awake. There was a
student who stayed awake for 11 days to break the Guinness book of world records.   We learned that parts
of the brain can actually sleep even if a person looks awake.  Since then, they have taken it out of the
Guinness book of world records because it is not good for a person's body to do this.

ELA
We continued to study adverbs this week. Students learned a game called “In the manner of the adverb” to
help us practice.

Global Studies
These researchers are hard at work learning more about their regions of the US. They have all started taking
notes in their research notebooks from slideshows and informational articles about their region. They are
taking a lot of ownership over learning about their topics!

Photos
A surprise visit from a student's father who has been deployed for the last few months.  Welcome home!



Pics of our poster activity!




